
9th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Canvassing Year 6 residential interest for 2021/22

As you may already be aware, Year 6 would usually attend a residential visit to provide children with an opportunity to:

● be away from home (some for the first time);

● to take part in experiences that would not normally be available in a school setting or at home;

● develop independence and teamwork skills

As a school, we would like to gain an understanding of what the majority of current Year 5 parents/carers would be

interested in regarding a residential visit when your children are in Year 6. Below is a link to a Google Form which will

outline some of the options that are available. You may also wish to look at the residential provider’s website which

may be found by clicking here.

Some of you will have varying opinions and we also understand that there is a financial implication to families as well.

We kindly ask you to complete this Google Form by 11th June at 12pm so that we can gain a greater understanding of

what your preferences are and to secure a booking with the residential provider as soon as possible.

Before completing this form, you may also wish to consider the view/s of your child/ren.

Thank you for your support with this and we look forward to hearing your views.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L Clarke

Deputy Headteacher

http://www.adventurekent.org/locations/swattenden-centre
https://forms.gle/XFqa9a8h6BJmxs5F7

